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Chairman Francis and Committee Members: 

 

Our associations neither support nor oppose the base principle of the bill. However, it is 

important to public safety to continue the path of assuring that multiple plates cannot be issued 

with the same letter/number combination across counties or across specialty plate types. While 

we don’t see anything in the bill that addresses this directly, it is important enough for us to 

submit neutral testimony on the importance of avoiding duplicate letter/number combinations. 
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